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TODAY IS AN “A” DAY 

 
 

A message from the Library….. 
 
The Teen Book Festival Club meets tomorrow. Watch book trailers and learn more about fantasy                             
writer, Lisa McMann. She’s best known for her series The Unwanteds.  
The Dice Guild meets on Thursday.  
New members are always welcome! 
 
Student Council: today begins the student council Valentine’s Day lollipop gram. During lunch,                         
students can buy 3D rose lollipops to send to anyone in the building. Lollipops will be $1 and there is                                       
no limit on how many you can buy. The sale will end Wednesday. Lollipop grams will be delivered                                   
this Friday. all funds raised go towards the 7th and 8th grade field trips!  
 
E3 Club Assemble! ​We will be meeting ​TOMORROW​! New members are always welcome! 
 
Yearbook Club:​ We meet tomorrow! New members are always welcome! 
 
Young Women’s Leadership: Members, please see Mrs. Gordon this morning… you need your                         
permission slip.  
 
Do you love animals? Do you want to help them? Then here’s a great way to celebrate Valentine’s                                   
Day! The Young Women’s Leadership Club is going to Lollypop Farm on February 14th. We want to                                 
bring all the animals awaiting adoption some special treats. You can help. Here are some items that                                 
will make their lives better:  
 
Cat food 
Dog food 
Cat toys 
Dog Toys  
Treats for both. Lots of treats.  
 
 
 
 
 



Sports: ​The Modified A Cheer team came in first place at the Upstate Spirit Championship at Greece                                 
Arcadia over the weekend - Congratulations Girls! 
 
Are you interested in trying out modified sports?  
Boys tennis, baseball, softball, boys and girl’s lacrosse, track and field!  
Be sure you have a current physical on file in the Nurse’s office. Must be no earlier than March 1st                                       
2019. Register online on the school website from March 2nd to March 18. Season will begin on March                                   
23rd.  
 
 

Flu Season is upon us. Remember to wash hands often, especially before eating meals. Keep 
hands away from your face and cough into Kleenex or inside of elbow when necessary.  


